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Comments: I have read this proposal for this project and don't feel that a categorical exclusion for the NEPA

process is appropriate, even with its small project footprint, I feel at a minimum a environmental assessment is

warranted.  First, I read that the coaster itself is going to be relatively quiet; however, the construction of this

coaster won't be.  This has the potential to disrupt not only the serenity of the mountain, but could also potentially

disrupt animal migrations.  Secondly, it looks like this coaster is projected to increase the usage of the Sandia

Mountains. I feel that an environmental assessment is needed to determine what impacts the mountain could

potentially face with this increased usage.  Thank you!    


